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The passage of SB 951 would help prevent a conflict of interest and provide better 

Healthcare for patients and put some brakes on corporate interests.  Oregon's 

citizens would have a better chance at receiving quality Healthcare. Oregon needs to 

bolster Healthcare providers; not make it more difficult.  We need Universal 

Healthcare!! 


